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Upon completion of high school, an OYAP student is to continue working in their respective
apprenticeship pathway. After graduation, the student must contact the Hamilton
Apprenticeship office to provide them a copy of their OSSD diploma and verify that they will
either continue with the same employer/sponsor or find a new sponsor.

Please contact:

MLTSD (Ministry of Labour, Training and Skills Development)
Apprenticeship Client Service Branch

119 King Street West, 8th Floor

Hamilton, ON L8P 4Y7

Tel: (905) 521-7764

Email: HNB.Apprenticeship@ontario.ca

or

Email hamilton.apprenticeship@ontario.ca

Prepared by:

Pat Piro

OYAP Coordinator — Ontario Youth Apprenticeship Program

Helping students start an apprenticeship pathway while completing their OSSD!
Hamilton Wentworth Catholic District School Board



